
 
The Office of Management and Enterprise Services  

Governmental Technology Applications Review Board (GTARB) 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

The Governmental Technology Applications Review Board (GTARB) meeting 
scheduled for Sept. 11, 2024, has been canceled. The next meeting of the Board is 
scheduled for Oct. 9, 2024, at 2 p.m. 

 
Location: 
Lincoln Data Center 
OMES IS Land Run Conference Room 2024 
3115 N. Lincoln Blvd., 
Oklahoma City, OK 73110 
(405) 522-0440 

 

 
 


